
From: Johnson, Rachel M. (Crossett)
To: Pemberton, Layne
Cc: ROBINSON, ANTHONY
Subject: Georgia-Pacific Consumer Operations - NPDES Permit #AR0001210
Date: Friday, October 18, 2019 7:55:24 PM

Mr. Pemberton,
Please accept this email as a 24-hour report to inform you that Georgia-Pacific Consumer
Operations (NPDES Permit #AR0001210) has exceeded our daily maximum concentration limit for
copper.  The analytical report was received earlier today from the contract lab,  which showed the
copper concentration to be 43 ug/L.  The daily maximum limit is 18.75 ug/L.  The loading for that
same sample was calculated to be 14.0 lbs/day, which is below the daily maximum limit of 14.12
lbs/day.  We intend to have this sample reanalyzed.  Please let us know if you have any questions or
concerns regarding this report. 
 
Thank you,
Rachel M. Johnson
Environmental Engineer
Crossett Paper Operations
(870) 500-3772
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